
Welcome to 
Summer Term 2

It is hard to believe we have 

reached our final half-term

together! It has been a 

wonderful year so far.  Here 

are some of the exciting things 

happening in our theme:

How have toys changed over 

time?

We will design 

and make 

props for our 

toys.

We will explore 

different materials and 

think about which ones 

are suited to certain 

toys.

We will explore the story ‘This is 

the Bear’. We will write about 

what happened to the bear 

when he got taken to the dump! 

We will read information about 

toys and write facts about them.

We will revisit our learning 

about addition and 

subtraction and have a 

go at working out missing 

values within these 

calculations. We will also 

explore maps and 

mapping.

We will explore the 

season of Summer and 

design and make our 

healthy summer salad to 

enjoy on a Teddy Bear’s 

picnic!

We will learn about toys from 

the past and think about how 

they are different to our toys 

now.
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